
Joanne Willows 

1610312000 10:37 

Sent by: Joanne Willows/PR-OFF 

To; Hester McLain/DRS/DOHIGBCGRO-C I 
cc: Jeremy Mean/PR-OFFIDOHIGB .GRo-c 

John Chan/DRS)DOHIGB9GRo-c __._._._._. 
Katherine MacDermottfDRS/DQHLGf3.(Ei GRO-C 
Charles ListerfHSD1 /DOHfGB@tGRO_C 
Gwen SkinnerfHSD1/DOH/Gl3@IGRo-c: 
Mike McGovern/HSD 1 1DOHfGBkcRo_c 

Subject: Possible Lords Unstarred Question on Blood - 30 March 

Just to warn you that the Whips office rang today to let us know they have offered Lord Morris 
a dinner hour debate on Thursday 30 March on contaminated blood products_ 

They will be able to let us know by early next week if Lord Morris would like this date. 

Thanks 

Joanne 


